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The Texas Association of School Boards has initiated a
program to recognize the generous assistance provided to
districts by businesses and other community
organizations. By honoring those who are standing up for
public schools, TASB hopes to express appreciation to
those who deserve it and also encourage others to step up
to help.

This recognition program is designed to complement the
Stand Up for Texas Public Schools advocacy campaign, and
TASB believes it will encourage more support for Texas
public schools throughout the state and might help other
current business partners to speak up more effectively on
behalf of schools.

In addition to a local community presentation, TASB will
recognize the businesses and community groups at a
statewide level by publishing their names on the TASB
website and in other printed materials and will honor
them as other opportunities arise.

Learn more at
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standup4txpublicschools.org



